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18 May 2018  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 11 YEARBOOK 
2017-2018 

 
To commemorate the time that your son/daughter has spent at The Buckingham School, we 
are planning to put together a yearbook for students. This will be designed in collaboration 
with the students and will be available to collect on their exam results day in August 2018.  
 
The publication company we will be using produces a very high quality yearbook which are 
extremely popular.  Should your son/daughter wish to see a sample yearbook, please direct 
them to me.  
 
The publishing company require a minimum of 50 orders, therefore, if we do not meet 
this total, we will cancel the order and refund all monies paid. 
 
The Yearbook will cost £25, however, there will be a £5 discount for students who 
have purchased a prom ticket.  Payment can be made online on www.parentmail.co.uk 
or by cash/cheque made payable to The Buckingham School.  The last day for 
orders will be 8 June 2018. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
awallace@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wallace 
Assistant Head of Year11 
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